Jessie Lillibridge - HR

From: Steve Corbeille

Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 3:07 PM

To: Jessie Lillibridge - HR **Subject:** RFP for Benefits Consultant

Jessie,

My apologies for being unable to attend the Personnel Committee Meeting this evening due to a prior personal commitment.

I due however wish to convey my opinion for the sake of our recommendation for the city's broker/consultant for the next three years.

After reviewing all seven submissions received from our Request for Proposals, we narrowed the search to four finalists (Associated Benefits and Risk Consulting (ABRC), Horton Group, Marsh and McClennan and Forsite Benefits). On Thursday March 2nd we interviewed the finalists and determined that Associated Benefits and Risk Consulting was the unanimous choice to recommend as our Benefits Consultant for 2018, 2019 and 2020.

We were extremely impressed with the Wellness program presented by Foresite Benefits and would like to consider adding them or a similar Wellness type program as a component of the city's wellness program going forward. We discussed this with ABRC and the most logical process would be to have ABRC as our consultant do some analysis into this and report at a future date. I only point this out in advance as we were all very impressed with the Wellness Program offered by Foresite Benefits and believe it would be a great fit and would deliver great results for our health plan.

Thank you,

Steven A. Corbeille | Finance Director/Treasurer

City of Manitowoc

900 Quay St., Manitowoc, WI 54220 Phone: 920-686-6961 Cell: 715-938-1133

scorbeille@manitowoc.org
www.manitowoc.org

